
FreshChoice Māori Language Week 
Resources Conditions of Use

All of the FreshChoice Māori Language Week materials are intended for 
people to print and use for free. That includes daycares, schools, churches, 
camps, clubs, grandparents, parents, children and librarians.

There are some restrictions to use:

Do not sell any of the materials provided or include any of it for sale as part 
of a larger package. Do not change any of the images or remove any of the 
information on the resources without consent. Do not include the material 
in other printed media without consent. 

Consents can be requested by emailing FreshChoice Māori Language Week. 

If digitally sharing any of the FreshChoice Māori Language resources 
or any photos or information about using the resources via email or 
any social media sites the responsibly of the content may not represent 
views of opinions of FreshChoice and FreshChoice will not make any 
representations as to the validity, accuracy or completeness of any such 
content. FreshChoice has no control over any content posted to an entrant’s 
timeline and will be unable to remove any such content. Only entrants will 
be able to delete their posts from their timeline.


